
 

 

 
June 18, 2020                           Ald. Milele A. Coggs 
                                                                                                               (414) 286-2994 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

Juneteenth Day community art event set 
for tomorrow – June 19th 

Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs is inviting members of the community and media to 
attend a Juneteenth Day community street mural commission of Black Lives Matter 
tomorrow – June 19th from 10 a.m. – 4 p.m. The event will take place on King Drive at 
the intersection of N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr. and W. Locust St. and is being led 
by local artist Vedale Hill.  

The commission of Black Lives Matter to be painted on the street will be the first of its 
kind in the heart of Milwaukee. 

The event is open to the community and will feature activities for children and the entire 
family. The Greater Milwaukee Foundation is serving as the event sponsor, and 
community partners include the Historic King Drive Business Improvement District, 
WestCare Wisconsin, Walmart, X-Men United and Athena Communications.  

Face masks will be provided for all attendees and proper social distancing is encouraged.  

What:      Juneteenth Day community street mural commission of Black                                           
      Lives Matter 

When:       10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. on Friday, June 19th 

Where:     N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr. and W. Locust St. 
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